
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File Ref: 1442132  

22 April 2021 

 

Ms Simone Christie 
A/General Manager Commercial and Rail Access 
Queensland Rail 
Level 8, Rail Centre 1 
305 Edward Street 
Brisbane  Qld  4001  
 
 
Dear Ms Christie 

QR costing manual amendment—approval 

On 18 March 2021, Queensland Rail submitted a proposal for an amendment to its costing manual to the 

Queensland Competition Authority for approval. The standard cost allocator of network-wide costs for the Mount 

Isa region was requested to be 12.5 per cent. 

On 22 April 2021, the QCA approved Queensland Rail's proposed amendment, to apply from 2020–21, for the 

preparation of the annual regulatory accounts. 

We will publish this letter on our website for stakeholders' information. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 

 


